
September 12, 2015 [COUPON OFFER WITHDRAWN] 
 

Coupon Alert 
 Coupon Offer Withdrawn  

Iovate Health Sciences USA Inc. has withdrawn the $5.00 Hydroxycut Coupon reproduced 
below. 
 
Iovate Health Sciences USA Inc. is taking this action due to widespread fraudulent activities 
involving theft by deception.  There have also been numerous unauthorized sales of our 
coupons by third parties with no relationship with our company.  Iovate does not authorize 
the sale of its coupons. 
   
Iovate Health Sciences USA Inc. has notified its trading partners that it will not reimburse 
retailers for these coupons redeemed after September 12th, 2015 and has requested retailers’ 
assistance and cooperation in this matter. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This public service announcement has been provided by Iovate Health Sciences 
USA Inc. and by The Coupon Information Corporation, a not-for-profit 
organization dedicated to enhancing the integrity of the coupon redemption 
process.  Visit the CIC web site at www.couponinformationcenter.com for more 
information about coupon fraud.  

Counterfeit Coupon 

Retailers should not 
accept these coupons 

under any circumstances. 
 


